
‘Bachelor in Paradise’ Couple
Marcus Grodd and Lacy Faddoul
Still Together

By
Emily Meyer

Do we still hear wedding bells for Marcus Grodd and Lacy
Faddoul? Although the Bachelor in Paradise couple is pretty
low-key, from the looks of their social media accounts, the
hot duo is still very much in love. Even though neither of
them has made the big move across the country yet (to either
Los Angeles or Dallas), it’s obvious they have been traveling
back  and  forth  to  be  with  each  other.  According  to
Inquisitr.com, Faddoul was in Texas about a week ago with
Grodd when she tweeted that the two of them were at the state
fair. The couple has previously said they are planning to wed
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next year, but it looks like fans will just have to stay tuned
for more details.

What are three ways to make a long-distance relationship work?

Cupid’s Advice:

It’s hard when the person you love is living in what seems a
world  away.  Long-distance  relationships  can  be  tough,  and
Cupid wants to help! Here are three ways to stay connected to
your love despite the miles separating you:

1. Say what you’re thinking: It is very important to say
what’s on your mind. Since the two of you aren’t together all
of  the  time,  your  partner  won’t  be  able  to  see  that
something’s  wrong.  This  will  cause  confusion  in  the
relationship and maybe even unnecessary fighting if you don’t
share your feelings.

Related Link: Cody Sattler Surprises Michelle Money For Her
Birthday

2. Build trust: A relationship is nothing without trust. If
you cannot learn to fully trust your partner, try and find the
root of this problem. Trust leads to a smooth and healthy
relationship.

Related  Link:  Trista  Sutter  Surprises  Husband  Ryan  With
Colorado Camping Trip

3. Do something together: Technology is so advanced these days
that you and your partner can be together even when you’re
apart! Whether it’s watching a show or movie together, playing
a game, or video chatting, actually seeing each other can
really help you bond.

Know any other ways to make a long-distance relationship work?
Share below!
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